
August 27, 2025 

Subject: Safety Improvements 

State WIN: 026288.00 

Location: Lebanon 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question: Due to the holiday will the DOT consider extending the bid date? 

Response: Yes. Due to the holiday on September 1, the bid date for this project will be extended 

to September 10, 2025.  

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on September 10, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 




